

## DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Boise, ID 83706 - P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0098 Phone: (208) 327-7900 Fax: (208) 327-7866 Web Site: www.idwr.state.id.us

DIRK KEMPTHORNE

October 23, 2000

Phil Yost 1760 Rich Rd. Grace, ID 83241

Re: Water Shortages

Dear Mr. Yost,

Governor
KARL J. DREHER
Director

OCT 2
6 2000

Eastern District Office
Office

The Department of Water Resources received notice from Warren Lloyd around September 1 of this year regarding reported pumping problems with his well. Mr. Lloyd advised the Department that other wells in the immediate area might have experienced similar problems this year. Mr. Lloyd contacted the watermaster earlier in the irrigation season about pumping problems and reduced discharge pressure. The watermaster investigated reported problems related to the Lloyd wells but received no reports of problems in other nearby wells. The watermaster did report that some nearby wells had lower static water levels than the previous year.

The purpose of this letter is to inquire of you as to whether you experienced any pumping problems or shortage of ground water this year and if so, to explain the nature and extent of any such problems or shortages. We welcome as much detail and information as you can provide. Your response is important to help us determine the magnitude and extent of any problems that occurred this year as well as evaluate action that can address the overall problem in the area.

I wish to ask that you please respond to my attention by November 10, 2000. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter. You may contact me directly at 327-7864 if you have questions or wish to discuss this matter.

Respectfully.

Tim Luke

Water Distribution Section

Cc: Craig Shuler, Watermaster IDWR Eastern Region



# DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Boise, ID 83706 - P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0098 Phone: (208) 327-7900 Fax: (208) 327-7866 Web Site: www.idwr.state.id.us

DIRK KEMPTHORNE Governor

> KARL J. DREHER Director

October 23, 2000

Stoddard Farms of Grace C/O Curtis Stoddard 2004 Two Mile Rd. Grace, Id 83241

Re: Water Shortages

Dear Mr. Stoddard,

The Department of Water Resources received notice from Warren Lloyd around September 1 of this year regarding reported pumping problems with his well. Mr. Lloyd advised the Department that other wells in the immediate area might have experienced similar problems this year. Mr. Lloyd contacted the watermaster earlier in the irrigation season about pumping problems and reduced discharge pressure. The watermaster investigated reported problems related to the Lloyd wells but received no reports of problems in other nearby wells. The watermaster did report that some nearby wells had lower static water levels than the previous year.

The purpose of this letter is to inquire of you as to whether you experienced any pumping problems or shortage of ground water this year and if so, to explain the nature and extent of any such problems or shortages. We welcome as much detail and information as you can provide. Your response is important to help us determine the magnitude and extent of any problems that occurred this year as well as evaluate action that can address the overall problem in the area.

I wish to ask that you please respond to my attention by November 10, 2000. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter. You may contact me directly at 327-7864 if you have questions or wish to discuss this matter.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke

Water Distribution Section

Cc: Craig Shuler, Watermaster IDWR Eastern Region



# DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Boise, ID 83706 - P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0098 Phone: (208) 327-7900 Fax: (208) 327-7866 Web Site: www.idwr.state.id.us

DIRK KEMPTHORNE Governor

> KARL J. DREHER Director

October 23, 2000

Gem Valley Farms C/O Chad Neibaur 1550 Central Rd. Bancroft, Id 83217

Re: Water Shortages

Dear Mr. Neibaur,

The Department of Water Resources received notice from Warren Lloyd around September 1 of this year regarding reported pumping problems with his well. Mr. Lloyd advised the Department that other wells in the immediate area might have experienced similar problems this year. Mr. Lloyd contacted the watermaster earlier in the irrigation season about pumping problems and reduced discharge pressure. The watermaster investigated reported problems related to the Lloyd wells but received no reports of problems in other nearby wells. The watermaster did report that some nearby wells had lower static water levels than the previous year.

The purpose of this letter is to inquire of you as to whether you experienced any pumping problems or shortage of ground water this year and if so, to explain the nature and extent of any such problems or shortages. We welcome as much detail and information as you can provide. Your response is important to help us determine the magnitude and extent of any problems that occurred this year as well as evaluate action that can address the overall problem in the area.

I wish to ask that you please respond to my attention by November 10, 2000. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter. You may contact me directly at 327-7864 if you have questions or wish to discuss this matter.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke

Water Distribution Section

Cc: Craig Shuler, Watermaster IDWR Eastern Region



# DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

1301 North Orchard Street, Boise, ID 83706 - P.O. Box 83720, Boise, ID 83720-0098 Phone: (208) 327-7900 Fax: (208) 327-7866 Web Site: www.idwr.state.id.us

DIRK KEMPTHORNE Governor

> KARL J. DREHER Director

October 23, 2000

Keith Lloyd 1917 Lund Rd. Bancroft, Id 83217

Re: Water Shortages

Dear Mr. Lloyd,

The Department of Water Resources received notice from Warren Lloyd around September 1 of this year regarding reported pumping problems with his well. Mr. Lloyd advised the Department that other wells in the immediate area might have experienced similar problems this year. Mr. Lloyd contacted the watermaster earlier in the irrigation season about pumping problems and reduced discharge pressure. The watermaster investigated reported problems related to the Lloyd wells but received no reports of problems in other nearby wells. The watermaster did report that some nearby wells had lower static water levels than the previous year.

The purpose of this letter is to inquire of you as to whether you experienced any pumping problems or shortage of ground water this year and if so, to explain the nature and extent of any such problems or shortages. We welcome as much detail and information as you can provide. Your response is important to help us determine the magnitude and extent of any problems that occurred this year as well as evaluate action that can address the overall problem in the area.

I wish to ask that you please respond to my attention by November 10, 2000. Thank you in advance for your cooperation and attention to this matter. You may contact me directly at 327-7864 if you have questions or wish to discuss this matter.

Respectfully,

Tim Luke

Water Distribution Section

Cc: Craig Shuler, Watermaster IDWR Eastern Region